
16th June 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus
information.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 11 Leavers’ Event 14.6.23

Healthy Eating Week World Blood Donor Day 14.6.23 Father’s Day 18.6.23



All Years ● Thanks to all who took time to complete the recent “What Next Survey”. Click here
for Mr Teece’s Letter shared earlier this week summarising key themes. We will seek
to address what we can through our Campus Improvement Plan for next academic
year.

● Please see the flyer below for details of our upcoming ADT Summer Exhibition at
Bishop St Church, opening night is Thurs 29th June 4-7pm

ADT Summer Exhibition Flyer

Year 7 ● MFL Revision - click here for the Year 7 Summer newsletter

Year 8 ● MFL Revision - click here for the Year 8 Summer newsletter

Year 9 ● MFL Revision - click here for the Year 9 Summer newsletter

Year 10 ● MFL Revision - click here for the Year 10 Summer newsletter

● MFL Year 10 Revision - click here for more information

Year 12 ● A reminder that the De Montfort University trip is on Monday 10th July and parental
consent is required by Sunday 18th June.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jjegQjBMCnMbWh0ZX-SI-okxGwvNcOH9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16nmBCKPMgK2tZEu9tUeUOblwTpvvsn7L/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WGmDrYCxyJ07Fn_JWTon26IgftP4txUr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ebuceXg4Km9HgDRUqAnl6CtLj00_6ulL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QVdM__xPWsKlGZSfcKo1x-YVUz3J4N2H/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LNG8XqjwlPinqho83Fvy2EPOE700aN-q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/186MTUN4ijWga_fdTQp9u7rQx2Tirhrof/view?usp=sharing

